The 2023 accomplishments for the SLP academy are:

Engagement in a strategic planning process for the SLP Academy. We assigned two leads, gathered input
from members, drafted a plan, reviewed the plan at multiple levels, surveyed all members for input on
the plan, and then approved the final plan in October 2023. We are now in the processes of identifying
leads for the main goals. The goals are:

Goal 1 Enhance the member experience for SLP Academy Professional Members and Fellows.

Goal 2 Increase collaboration within the SLP Academy and with NAP academies to advance
interprofessional education, practice, scholarship, and policy.

Goal 3 Advance interprofessional education and collaborative practice (IPECP) through knowledge
sharing.

| have also attached a full copy of the strategic plan.

The next accomplishment related to the cross academy meetings that we did with the PT academy and
with the PT and OT academies.

At our 10.18.23 meeting we discussed SDoH and NAP’s Strategic Interprofessional Initiative
We then went into interprofessional breakout rooms on 3 different topics

Room 1: Acute Care

Room 2: IP rehab

Room 3: Outpatient/Home Health

The call is visible at:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=i7om-qf-tdg
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